Principal's Report to Community Council January 2023

CLASS ENROLLMENT as of 14 February 2022 – 2023

Division	Teacher	KF	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	Current Total
1	Angst, Dave							13	15	28
2	Smith, Janine							13	15	28
3	Mitchell, Kaylee							14	15	29
4	D'Silva, Karishma						20	8		28
5	McKenzie, Meredith					16	12			28
6	Brooks, Simone					16	12			28
7	Smyth, Tony				10	12				22
8	Fong, Sandra				20			 		20
9	Boyd, Jolene Rowe, Kristine			11	7					18
10	D'Agnolo, Jen		12	9						21
11	Perry, Karen		11	9						20
12	Gatenby, Katie		12	8						20
13	Catungal, Jessica	10	7							17
14	Singh, Emily Daoust-Chow, Lori	17								17
	Student Grade Totals	27	42	37	37	44	45	48	45	324

I hope you were all able to see some of the pictures we posted on <u>Twitter</u> for Literacy week. There will be some in the newsletter this month as well. Our students enjoyed the many activities our committee planned. One of the highlights was a visit from our guest readers. We are always so fortunate to have so many community members join us during Literacy Week and our students enjoy the visits very much. Thanks to the many community member who took part!

Just a reminder as we continue our way through the month - February is <u>registration</u> month in Burnaby. For any family who may have children starting school in the fall of 2023, February is the time to register. All the information, including required documentation, can be found on our school and the District website. For planning purposes for the fall, it is important that families register your children for school during the month of February.

The School District is also in the planning process for the next <u>Three Year Calendar</u>. It is an opportunity for parents to view and provide feedback to the District on what is being proposed. As we consider the calendar for next year, we are looking to modify our school day slightly at Stoney. We are looking at shortening our lunch by 15 minutes and ending the day at 2.45 pm. Wondering what parents' thoughts are on that adjusted day.

As I am sure you are all aware, Pink Shirt is coming up next week on February 22nd. Please take a look at <u>Twitter</u> for some of the activities that will take place here on that day as we celebrate kindness. We invite everyone to join us in celebrating the day by wearing Pink! That sure is a busy week (see dates below).

For ALL Visitors to the school, we ask that you enter through the Main Doors (opposite the Staff Parking Lot) and report to the Main Office and Sign In, as well as get a Visitor Badge. Office Staff will then be able to assist you and direct you accordingly, if necessary. We appreciate everyone's cooperation with this to help ensure the safety and security of our staff and students.

Upcoming Dates:

- √ 20 February Family Day Holiday
- √ 22 February Pink Shirt Day
- √ 24 February Pro D Day No School
- √ 8 March Report Cards go Home
- √ 13 24 March Spring Break